Tennes H. Gundersen
P.O.Box 1126
N-5001 Bergen
Norway

Bergen 18.11.92

Dear Mr. Harold Weisberg.

I couple of years ago, I bought from you Post Mortem, the Whitewash
series and Frame-Up. I have studies these books very thoroughly, and can
only say that in the field of assassination research, they are in a class of their
own. Your work is truely impressive.

The reason why I am writing to you again, is to ask if it is possible to buy a
book written by you which I was unaware of when I bought the other ones,
namely Oswald in New Orleans. 1 have tried to get it on mailorder from the
american bookshops I normally use, but to no avail.

Do you have a copy of Oswald in New Orleans in stock, or would it be
possible to buy a Xerox copy of it? Please write and state your price, and I
will send a cheque immediately. I am also very interested in buying Xerox
copies of articles you have written on the assassination. If this is possible,
please include them in the price.

I

Yours singerely
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Tonnes H. !Gundersen

Address:

Tennes H. Gundersen
P.O. Box 1126
N-5001 Bergen
Norway



